
Labour’s Commuting-Colin must go! 
Labour Councillor Colin Croft has moved to Yorkshire, but still insists he's representing his local residents. He claims his allowances 
as before, but does admit that 404 miles is a bit of a round journey for 45 minute meetings or to attend Councillor surgeries. Rather 
than standing down at the May 2013 local elections, Cllr Croft has insisted he'll continue his term in office, outraging local Welwyn 
Hatfield residents!  
 

We, the undersigned, call on the local Labour Party to recognise that local representation should never be taken for granted, along 
with tax-payers money. We call on both the Labour Party to act and for Councillor Croft to resign. 
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